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Andrea Rosales, originally from Miami, FL,
is the founder of Look Who’s Talking, LLC
and Talk the Talk, Speech Language
Pathology, PLLC. She received
her Bachelor’s degree in Communication
Science and Disorders from the University
of Florida, Masters degree in Speech
Pathology from George Washington
University and bilingual extension from
Columbia University. She has worked with
adults and children in the DC Metropolitan
Area, Miami and New York. Andrea is very
passionate about her work, which includes
evaluating and treating children with
communication disorders to 
help them communicate more effectively.
Furthermore, Andrea has worked with
bilingual children, children on the Autism
Spectrum and/or children that have
intellectual disabilities. She provides
therapy in both English and Spanish

Get to know your clinician...



Committed to
making every child
feel supported,
confident, and
empowered.

OUR VISION

Talk the Talk is a comprehensive

pediatric speech-language

pathology clinic located in Chelsea,

NYC. We encourage children

challenged by speech and language

deficits to communicate effectively

with others. We are patient-

centered.  As part of our vision, we

believe it is our obligation to provide

every individual with the opportunity

to express themselves so that they

are able to share their unique

personalities with the rest of the

world and go off to great places.  

ABOUT US

At Talk the Talk, Speech Language Pathology,

PLLC we provide speech therapy services in

office, in your home, or in your child’s school. Our

clinicians work with your child to facilitate or

promote communication. Parents/ caregivers are

encouraged to work together to carryover skills

after the session. During the therapy session, we

target specific sounds, overall intelligibility,

language, fluency and voice through tactile,

visual, phonetic and verbal cues, drill, games, toys,

arts and crafts, cooking, books and hand outs to

develop skills. Children are encouraged to

communicate through the use of picture

communication, gestures, sign, approximations

and vocalizations. Furthermore, Talk the Talk

incorporates a multidisciplinary approach

meaning executive functioning (working memory,

regulation, control, problem solving, flexibility,

etc), sensory processing (focus, attention,

organization); fine motor (buttoning, zippers,

writing, coloring, cutting) and gross motor skills

(walking, jumping, walking up steps) are all

incorporated into the session as well.  We work as

a team with all individuals involved with the child

to encourage success in all environments!

Programs


